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Ombudsman’s specialised advisor attended ENOC annual conference 
The Ombudsman’s specialized advisor on child rights Nigar Shabiyeva attended 15th Annual Conference and General Assembly of European Network of Ombudspersons for Children held in Warsaw, Poland. The representatives of the Ombudsman offices made presentations on their annual activities.
The representative of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman focused on the work carried out in the filed of child rights protection. 

Moreover, the meeting of the participants of ENYA (European Network of Young Advisors) Project was organized. The member of Ombudsman’s resource center on child rights, Azerbaijan Child and Youth Peace Network Farhad Karimli attended that meeting. 
The participants had exchange of views and experience in protection of the rights of institutionalized children. The activity of ENOC for past year was reviewed, duties for the next year, the By-law of ENOC, follow-up of ENYA project and juvenile justice were discussed, necessary recommendations and proposals were made during the event.
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